
National Poetry Day 
All classes in primary took part in the National Poetry 
Day this week. Children were busy learning poems 

and writing their own. 
 

We were lucky to have Donovan Christopher aka 
Rappaman visit school. Children in Key Stages 1 and 
2 were able to watch him perform and work with him 

to create simple raps and poems. 

Eden Camp Visit 
It has been great to start planning trips and 
visits now that the restrictions have lifted.  

 
This week Year 4 visited Eden Camp as part 

of their topic on World War 2. 
The children had a fantastic day learning 
about what life was like during this time. 

 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 8 October 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 

Miss Donelan’s  Sports Stars 

Nursery Isabella 3CR Joshua 

UFA Aubree 4DF Alice 

UFD Olivia 4JM Daisy 

1SA Xavier 5JW Mason 

1JB Harrison 5SL Qaseem 

2SM Darci-Olivia 6LH Reegan 

2AH Benjamin 6SB Zoya 

3SC Hannah   

UFA Summer 3CR Zachary 

UFD Marnie 4DF Ava-Rose 

1SA Jude 4JM Isobel 

1JB Sophia 5JW Kadie 

2SM Tommy 5SL Lewis 

2AH Pandora 6LH Liam 

3SC Dawson   

I would like to say a big thank you to everyone 
who completed the parent questionnaire that 
was sent out a couple of weeks ago.  
The response was overwhelmingly positive and 
supportive. 
 
An area that you felt  we could improve on was 
involving children in some of the parental work-
shops we do. We will take this on board when 
planning these in the future. 
 
After the holiday we will once again start holding 
some open classroom events. This is where you 
can come to the classroom with your child to 
see the start of their day.  More information 
about this will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 


